[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear 2A Friends,
     I hope you are ready for a year of friendship building, learning about people and places around the world, math magic, science research, reading mysteries, fantasies, poetry, fiction, non-fiction, biographies, autobiographies, and magazines.
Plays, author studies, book presentations, Readers' Theater, and mastering cursive handwriting are just a few of the other fun activities we do in Second Grade.
     The most special part of Second Grade is learning about the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Eucharist and preparing to receive these precious gifts from God.  It is a time you will always hold in your heart.
     More fun surprises are in store for you throughout the year.  Join me in our second grade adventure!
     I am so excited to meet you on Monday, August 28, 2017 between 12:00 and 2:00 for supply drop off.  Classes begin with Mass at 8:30 on Tuesday, August 29th.
     I am busy getting the classroom all set for us to learn, laugh, and love the people and the world around us.
     See you soon dear friends!
                                                                                             With great anticipation,
                                                                                              Mrs. Kathy Perepezko
